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Wednesday 15th September 2021 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents 

 

Re: Swimming Lessons for Year 6 

 

As part of our obligation to deliver the full PE curriculum we aim to teach all children to swim at 
least 25m by the end of Key Stage 2, as well as developing their skills and awareness of water 
safety.  As such swimming will be starting for all children in Years 6, and will take place at the 
Leisure at Cheltenham Swimming Pool on Wednesday afternoons from 1.30 – 2.00pm. The first 
lesson will be on Wednesday 22nd September and the last session of the term will be on 
Wednesday 1st December. 
 
There is a voluntary charge of £4.00 a session per child to cover the cost of the coach transport 
as well as the services of lifeguards.  This term (10 sessions), the overall cost will be £40.00.  
However, you can pay this in installments (of between £10.00 to £40.00) via Parent Pay.  When 
doing this you will also be asked to give your consent. 
 
As the cost is voluntary, and I trust you agree that it is worthwhile, I do need to make you aware 
that unless we receive enough revenue in voluntary contributions to cover the above costs 
swimming may not be able to go ahead.  Your co-operation and understanding is much 
appreciated.  All monies will be returned if the arrangements are not financially viable. 
 
We would be very grateful if any parents could offer to help with supervision on these 
Wednesday afternoons; please inform your child’s class teacher if you able to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Duncan de Gruchy 

Headteacher 


